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Notice of Review of Premises Licence 
Notice is hereby given that an application has been made to Broxtowe 
Borough Council under Section 51 of the Licensing Act 2003 for a 
review of the Premises Licence in respect of: 

Name of Premises: Queens Head 
Postal Address: 34 Main Street 

Kimberley
Nottingham
NG16 2LL 

The grounds for the review are that: 
Not upholding the Licensing objectives :-

Prevention of Crime and Disorder 
Public Safety

Prevention of Public Nuisance 
Protection of Children from Harm 

The details of the grounds for the review may be inspected at the 
licensing department between the hours of 9.00am and 4.30pm 
(Monday to Friday except Public Holidays) at the address below. 

Responsible Authorities and Interested Parties (e.g. residents living in 
the vicinity of the premises) may make representations to the Licensing 
Authority between the following dates: 

Start Date: 19 September 2020            Closing Date: 16 October 2020 

Representations must be made in writing to the Licensing Manager, 
Public Protection Division, Broxtowe Borough Council, Council Offices, 
Foster Avenue, Beeston, Nottingham, NG9 1AB 

E-mail: licensing@broxtowe.gov.uk 
Website: www.broxtowe.gov.uk 

It is an offence to knowingly or recklessly make a false statement in 
connection with an application and the maximum fine for which a 
person is liable on summary conviction is unlimited 
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